
The RNZRSA is accepting applications for financial assistance
The Royal New Zealand Returned and Services’ Association (RNZRSA) recently received a Government grant of
$2million. The grant is to help provide support to serving and ex-serving members of the New Zealand Defence Force,
and whānau, who are facing financial hardships as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Our friends at RNZRSA are now accepting applications for financial assistance. To find out if you or someone you know is
eligible for support, check out the RNZRSA website.

RNZRSA support website (https://support.rsa.org.nz/support)

Date

01 October 2020

Last Modified: 1 October 2020

 (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/rnzrsa-financial-assistance-2020/downloadpdf#main- (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/rnzrsa-financial-assistance-2020/downloadpdf#header-search)

http://veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/rnzrsa-financial-assistance-2020/downloadpdf#main-content
http://veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/rnzrsa-financial-assistance-2020/downloadpdf#header-search
https://support.rsa.org.nz/support

	The RNZRSA is accepting applications for financial assistance
	Date


